Brown, Dave (R and C)

 From:
 Steve Simms

 Sent:
 25 July 2016 18:28

To: Programme Officer

Subject: Re: Examination of Derby Local Plan Part 1: Core Strategy - Publication of 2014-

based Sub National Household Projections

Dear Mrs Edwards

Thank you for the opportunity to respond to the Inspector's invitation to comment on the implications of the latest Sub-national Household Projections.

In our view, the differences between these Projections and those upon which the draft Plan were based are small and not a basis for revising the OAN.

Kind regards

Steve Simms MA MRTPI

Director

0115 849 1234 0771 778 8374

SSA Planning PO Box 10201 Nottingham NG9 9FZ

SSA Planning Limited, Registered in England, Company number; 68454755. Registered Office: 22, Eldon Business Park, Beeston, Nottingham, NG9 6DZ.
Please notify us if you are not the intended vecipient of this email and do not use or disclose its contents. We accept no liability for damage caused by viruses.

From: Programme Officer < Programme. Officer@derby.gov.uk>

Date: Wednesday, 13 July 2016 13:06

To: Programme Officer < <u>Programme.Officer@derby.gov.uk</u>>

Subject: Examination of Derby Local Plan Part 1: Core Strategy - Publication of 2014-based Sub National Household Projections

*** Before reading or acting on this e-mail, or opening any attachment, please read Derby City Council's disclaimer and confidentiality statement at the end of this e-mail ***

Dear participant

Examination of Derby Local Plan Part 1: Core Strategy Publication of 2014-based Sub National Household Projections

On Tuesday 12 July DCLG published 2014-based Sub National Household Projections (SNHP).

https://www.gov.uk/government/statistics/2014-based-household-projections-in-england-2014-to-2039

The inspector invites comments on any implications of the projections for the Derby City Local Plan Part 1. These should be submitted to me by **Friday 12 August 2016**.

He is also inviting the City Council to comment within the same timeframe.

Kind regards

Carmel

Carmel Edwards

Programme Officer Tel: 07969 631930

Programme.officer@derby.gov.uk

For the latest news follow us on <u>Twitter</u>





The views expressed in this email are personal and may not necessarily reflect those of Derby City Council, unless explicitly stated otherwise. This email, and any files transmitted with it, are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error, please notify me immediately. If you are not the intended recipient of this email, you should not copy it for any purpose, or disclose its contents to any other person. Senders and recipients of email should be aware that under the Data Protection Act 1998 and Freedom of Information Act 2000, the contents may have to be disclosed. This footnote also confirms that this email message has been swept by Microsoft Office365 for the presence of computer viruses. However, we cannot accept liability for viruses that may be in this email. We recommend that you check all emails with an appropriate virus scanner.